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Message from the Superintendent
 
To the Scarborough Schools Community,
 
The SPS New Primary School Building Committee had its third meeting
earlier this week: on Tuesday evening, March 15th. We have been
focusing our time and energy developing a plan to educate the community on the need for a new
primary school to bring our K-12 campus and facilities into the 21st century and to bring ALL of our
students out of temporary trailer classrooms for good!
 
We are seeking interested community members to join the following subcommittees for the proposed
Scarborough new primary school project. If you are interested in joining a committee, please click here:
 
Communication subcommittee: Key responsibilities are to develop, approve and execute a
communications plan to inform the community about the project. We are looking for individuals who
would like to be the touchstone for the Building Committee’s communication to the broader
community. Those who may be passionate about or have special skills in the areas of communication,
public relations, website design, graphic design, or other similar areas.
 
Sustainability and Building Systems subcommittee: Key responsibilities are to draft the vision for any
sustainability goals and review concepts, building systems and materials to determine potential
application to project. We are looking for interested individuals in the community who may have an
interest in sustainability or unique skills in sustainable design, building system design and or
construction.
 
Site design subcommittee: Key responsibilities are to help inform and review programs for the site
(play areas, athletics, parking, drives, etc.) to determine potential application to project. We are looking
for interested individuals in the community who may have an interest in site design or unique skills in
site design, play area design, landscape design and or construction.
 
Educational Speci�cation subcommittee: Key responsibilities are to develop the educational
speci�cations which are the communication tool that bridges the gap between the building’s users
and designers.

https://www.scarboroughschools.org/board/standing-committees/building-steering-committee
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeastPrymt4z-NfvtHtMttYu6HhPAPXiHMzp-uUFmQYFQ_Lkg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://s.smore.com/u/a5e3/338404d90c217c0460b64a4e890e80ce.jpeg


 
Time commitment: The subcommittees will meet at a time mutually agreed upon by the subcommittee.
They typically meet monthly prior to the monthly building committee meetings (or as needed for
various project milestones). The subcommittees review information provided by the building
committee and consultants and make recommendations to the building committee. The
subcommittees will be active throughout the multi-year design process.
 
Thank you for considering participating in this process and we appreciate your continued support for
our community, students, families, and staff.
 
Kind Regards,
Geoff Bruno

The Scarborough Public Schools Website has added updated information on COVID-19 Positive
Cases. We will continue to update information on the website each week, so please visit the link above
for the most recent information by school.

Junior Achievement Of Maine- 3 Volunteers Still Needed for Eight
Corners on May 9
Scarborough Public Schools has bene�tted from an amazing partnership with Junior Achievement of
Maine for over 30 years!!! Just this week our 6th graders participated in the "It's My Future" unit,
thanks to the generous support of 15 volunteers.
 
We are still looking for a few more amazing volunteers to help with Junior Achievement programming
for programs that are being offered at Eight Corners School on May 9 for their "Our Community"
program with second graders. This is a one day commitment. Training and curriculum are provided for
you. To learn more about their programming and how to get involved, please visit Junior Achievement
of Maine today and sign up!
 
 

https://www.scarboroughschools.org/covid-19
https://maine.ja.org/volunteer/index


Panorama Survey Results are In!
Students in grade 3-12 took the Panorama SEL Survey in February. Staff
on March 18th will have the opportunity to review the data, engage in
analysis, and seek resources to enhance the social and emotional
learning of our students. A particular highlight worth mentioning is that
parents do matter! Students had an open response question, meaning they had to compose (not
multiple choice) an answer to the question below. In an open response question, the system uses an
algorithm to extract themes from the responses and creates a wordle. The more students mention a
theme (or similar words) the larger the text. See below for the question students were asked and the
results for each of the three schools. Your children value you!

Student Question: Thinking about everything in your life right now, what

makes you feel the happiest?

Wentworth School Middle School High School

Upcoming SPS Events - Mark Your Calendar!
2021-2022 School Calendar

 
March 18 - Staff Development Day - No school for students
March 30 - Town Manager/Superintendent FY23 Budget
Overview - Town Hall - 7:00PM
April 6 - Early Release Day*

https://s.smore.com/u/f3b8/c1d7aadeb243d8269b12a7dd28b6d80f.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/9681/10669ab535d452ad68fd54ac27f4ccdc.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/c526/32b53b5347b9c1c6072c83ec0240381a.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/89e8/faced4d7e3d01fd9a33541d20520e5ef.jpeg
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17ujPulmnUpE8JEplzFlSWeMJoSANyaDA/view?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/1145/07401333e7f5bc9022bbf41431a73f6b.jpeg


Become a Substitute!

Links to Our Schools

 
*Early Release Times:
K-5- 1:45PM
6-12- 12:55PM 

The Maine Department of Education and Educate Maine have partnered together to promote more
individuals to become substitutes by offering full reimbursement for the fees associated with
�ngerprinting and background checks as an incentive. Please consider this opportunity if you have
time to support our students in this way.



Blue Point Eight Corners Pleasant Hill

Wentworth School Middle School High School

Health & Safety
Please make sure you review the UPDATED Student Health Self
Assessment questions for 2021-22 below EVERY DAY before sending
your child off to school.
 
TOGETHER, we can make our schools as safe as possible!

https://s.smore.com/u/367ae15eadf51f4797af63e1ba6437f8.png


Services & Information
 
Spec. Services | Alison Marchese, amarchese@scarboroughschools.org 
Transportation | Sarah Redmond, sredmond@scarboroughschools.org
Food Services | Peter Esposito, pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
Athletics & Activities | Mike LeGage, mlegage@scarboroughschools.org
Curriculum I Monique Culbertson, mculbertson@scarboroughschools.org 
Community Services | Todd Souza, tsouza@scarboroughmaine.org

Tech Support
For technology assistance with SPS student laptops, please send a message to
techsupport@scarboroughschools.org and someone from Technology will be in touch to assist you.

https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/special-services
mailto:amarchese@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/transportation
mailto:sremond@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/nutrition-program
mailto:pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
http://www.scarboroughathletics.org/
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/shs/student-life/activities
mailto:mlegage@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/curriculum-assessment
mailto:mculbertson@scarboroughschools.org
https://www.scarboroughmaine.org/departments/community-services/
mailto:tsouza@scarboroughmaine.org
https://s.smore.com/u/7b902931796ca0d047a947b4e7163053.jpg
mailto:techsupport@scarboroughschools.org


Facebook @scarbmeschools

Scarborough Schools

259 U.S. Route 1, Scarborough, … (207) 730-4100

scarboroughschools.org

https://www.facebook.com/scarbmeschools/
http://www.twitter.com/@scarbmeschools
http://www.scarboroughschools.org/
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=259%20U.S.%20Route%201%2C%20Scarborough%2C%20ME%2004074%2C%20USA&hl=en
tel:(207) 730-4100
http://www.scarboroughschools.org/

